Vice President, External Affairs

The AHTCC is seeking a Vice President, External Affairs to increase the capacity of our growing
organization to build relationships and engage with key policymakers and stakeholders in support of our
mission to advocate for the Housing Credit.

The ideal candidate for this position will be an experienced professional with a background in affordable
housing and congressional and government relations who brings existing relationships and knowledge to
the role. With the forthcoming election and major tax legislation that will impact the Housing Credit in
the near future, the AHTCC is looking for a candidate who can begin making an impact on day one. The
AHTCC also maintains a strong commitment to bipartisanship and is looking for a candidate who shares
this commitment and can work across the aisle.

See the full position description and more information here.


https://www.taxcreditcoalition.org/ahtcc-seeking-candidates-for-vice-president-external-affairs/

